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2 DEMOLITION OF SURPLUS SCHOOL BUILDINGS (PPP) (AN124-2008) 
 
As a result of the Schools PPP Programme the following schools have become or will shortly become 
surplus to Education use and have been remitted to the Director of Economic Development for 
disposal.  Due to significant public health and safety concerns it is considered necessary to demolish 
the undernoted school buildings prior to the disposal of the sites.  The cost of the demolitions will be 
met from the Economic Development Capital Programme.  
 
The Committee is requested to approve the demolition of these buildings as soon as possible after 
they have been vacated by the Education Department. 
 
School buildings: Douglas Primary School 
 St Margaret's Primary School 
 Kirkton Nursery School 
 Downfield Primary School Infants Annexe 
 
 
 


